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Friday 24th April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Firstly, I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well during these difficult times. I’d 

also like to express my thanks for the help and support you are showing your children to 

help them stay focused and motivated through this challenging period.  

 

Your son’s/daughter’s report is now available for you to view via Edulink. This can be 

viewed via the website https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login or via the app you have 

downloaded on your devices. You will need to click on the report section on the front 

page. 

 

  
 

Students are also able to view their reports using their school log on via Edulink. Please 

encourage them to do so and discuss the report with them. It is important they 

recognise where they are succeeding and take encouragement.  It would also be 

useful if they could identify some areas they would like to improve and set themselves 

some targets.  
 

If there are any issues, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Chris Dunn 

Head of Year 10 
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